
CITY OF FORT STOCKTON 
NOTICE OF 1st BUDGET HEARING 
ON PROPOSED 2014-2015 BUDGET 

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that a 1st Public Hearing on the Proposed 2014-
2015 Budget will be held by the City of Fort Stockton on August 25,2014 @ 6:30 p.m. in the City 
Hall Council Chamber, 121 West Second Street, Fort Stockton, Texas 79735. 

The Proposed Budget Will Raise More Total Property Taxes Than Last Year's Budget By 
$132,535 Or 9.81 %, And Of That Amount $27,758 Is Tax Revenue To Be Raised From New 
Property Added To The Tax Roll This Year. 

All interested citizens are urged to attend. 


